
July 9, 2013 

Ms. Carol Hill 
Community Partnership School 
1936 North Judson St. 
Philadelphia, PA  19121 

RE:  Paul Robeson:  Unplugged Sponsorship Opportunity 

Dear Ms. Hill, 

On behalf of Mr. Craig Welburn, please accept this letter in response to 
your request for sponsorship.  I regret to inform you that Mr. Welburn will be 
unable to attend as he has a prior engagement with the McDonald’s Regional 
Operations Advisory Board.  He is disappointed that he will miss the 
performance. 

He sincerely wishes the school and its leader’s an enjoyable and 
informative evening.  The mission of the Community Partnership School is 
vital to the development of our impoverished youth. 

Sincerely, 

Judy Popov 


